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Welcome to the very first Graduate Business Student Services Association newsletter,
and thank you for your new or renewed interest.

GBSSA is rooted in communication and idea-sharing, something we could likely all use
during these unprecedented times in higher education. The 2020 Board of Directors
welcomes you into our community - a place for support, collaboration, and learning that
spans business schools, universities, cities, states, and countries. Keep an eye out for
our quarterly newsletter with updates from across GBSSA.

We look forward to connecting with you!
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Paul has worked for CU for ten years across three campuses.

He enjoys working out and is studying to become a certified trainer. He
and his wife have a 70 lb, Husky Mastiff mix, named Bane. During the
summer, they hike a 14er (hikes 14,000 feet or higher) for every year they
have been married (1 for 1 year, 2 for 2 years, etc.).


https://fordham.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/preview/SV_8FUl2T53y7jfDil?Q_SurveyVersionID=current&Q_CHL=preview
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/13861120/
http://gbssa.org/
https://www.instagram.com/thegbssa/

